

STAFF REPORT

CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA

TO: City Council Regular Meeting MEETING DATE: February 16, 2021

FROM: Scott Schultz, Asst. Water Utilities Director

SUBJECT: City Council approval to surplus diesel backup generator at the Harbor Road WWTF. Scott

Schultz

BACKGROUND

The diesel generator at the Harbor Road WWTF has failed and a portable generator is being used in its place. The new Harbor Road facility has a new generator and the old one (which has failed) is being decommissioned as part of the new Consolidated Advanced WWTF.

FISCAL IMPACT

Funds received will be returned to the Wastewater Department Budget / Fund

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the surplus of the old auxiliary generator at the Harbor Road WWTF.